
 
 

The Garden Club of Forest Hills 

ONLINE Sarris Holiday Fundraiser  

Ordering for the Holidays begins: 

Now thru December 15th, 2024**** 
****Thanksgiving-ordering can start now….last date for ordering November 18th. 

 

****Christmas/New Years-ordering can start now….last date for ordering December 15th. 

All items will be shipped directly to your home 
But if ordering as a gift, the candy can be sent to the address for the recipient. 

 

Free shipping, but with a $7 packing and handling fee per each address order 

The normal time required for delivery is five working days.  Out-of-town orders require a longer delivery 

time. Warmer climates require ice packs and the cost is determined by the location. 
 

Place your order online at: www.sarriscandies.com 

When placing your order please refer to our 

Group Identification #: 10-0379 and make reference to 

 The Garden Club of Forest Hills 
 

The Garden Club of Forest Hills will receive a portion of the profits which goes  

to the beautification of our Forest Hills Community…….Thank you for your support 

Great Gifts for Everyone: 
Family, Friends, Clergy, Neighbors, Club Members and of course, Yourself!! 

 

 
For Thanksgiving, Chanukah, Christmas, Kwanzaa and New Years 

 

For more info about the fundraiser and club happenings…. 

Like us at: facebook.com/TheGardenClubOfForestHills 

 

Sarris candy can be stored in a cool place for up to a year. Orders are processed within 72 hours.  

Go ahead and order early for the holidays UNLESS temptation is a factor...LOL 
 

http://www.sarriscandies.com/

